TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 2, 2025 AT 2:30PM AT JEWELL CITY HALL

There will be a punch list walk through of the Main Street Project conducted by the engineer. There may be a
quorum of council present, however, there will be no voting or deliberation, this will be an informative meeting.
This is not open for the public to attend. Notice is given in case a quorum is present.



